
CHARITY BEGINS AT NEW HOME
CHANEL ZAGON

THESE little hands helped to 
make a big difference at the 
unveiling of the 2019 Good 
Friday Appeal Charity House 
earlier this week. 

Crowds gathered at Henley
and Villawood Properties’ 
Delaray community in Clyde 
North on Wednesday to mark 
the groundbreaking laying 
the first slab for the 2019 
charity home. Over the past 

26 years, the GFA Charity 
House Auction has raised 
more than $14 million for the 
Royal Children’s Hospital. 

The vacant 549sq m block
is set to be transformed into a 
stunning four-bedroom home 
all through the help of 
dedicated volunteers.

“It’s just amazing that so

many people give up their 
time and work on the 
property for us,” GFA 
director Anne Randal said. 

“The community’s 
personal investment to the 
hospital is what sets the 
hospital a part from others.” 

The 2018 GFA Charity 
House raked in a record-
breaking $860,000 at auction 
on Good Friday this year. 

Violet, 6, and
Dominic, 7, at the

site of the Good
Friday Appeal

house at Clyde
North. Picture:

ANDREW
HENSHAW
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